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TUCKAHOE DISTRICT 

HENRICO COUNTY PLAN1'<ING OFFICE 



( 
COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 

COUNTY OF HENRICO 

February 17, 1998 

Vrrgil R. Hazelett, P.E. 
County Manager 

Ms. Kay Lambert King 
YMCA of Greater Richmond 
Tuckahoe Branch 
9211 Patterson Ave. 
Richmond, VA 23229 

Dear Ms. King: 
i 

Re: Provisional Use Permit P-5-98 

The Board' of Supervisors at its meeting on February 11, 1998 granted your request for a 
revocable Provisional Use Permit in order to permit the YMCA to use 50 substitute parking 
spaces on Parcel 100-A-2, subject to the following conditions: 

1. The hours of access to the substitute parking area shall be limited to 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 
p.m., Monday through Friday. The YMCA shall operate a shuttle service continuously 
during hours of use. 

2. Use of the substitute parking area shall be limited to the employees of the Tuckahoe 
YMCA. 

3. The substitute parking area shall be limited to 50 spaces in the area generally shown 
on the plan "Survey for Welborne United Methodist Church," prepared by Landmark 
Surveyors, dated April 24, 1989. 

The Planning Office has been advised of the action of the Board of Supervisors and 
requested to revise its records and to place a copy of this notification in the Provisional 
Use Permit Index. 

cc: ~ctor I Real Estate Assessment 
~~~~isional Use Permit Index 

Welborne Church 
Mr. James W. Theobald, Esquire 

Sincerely, 

~<"I. Virgil R. Hazelett, P.E., 
.~. County Manager 
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